
r. Vahrau t.ioei<iian 
35 Park Avenue 12G 
New York, NY 10016 

Uear Mr . Goekjian: 

August 4 ~ 1983 

We are in rec~,;;ipt of your letter dated July 11, 1~l33 and were sorry 
to learn that the gold cross sent you was received broken. 

Enclosed please find another cross 1ith our yood ishes. 

FAS:r;lb 

R spectfully yours, 

Frank Avakian Stoneson 
Executive Director 


